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Nursery 

Newsletter 

 11th October 2019 

This week we have been… 
 … practising our counting. 
 … making fairy cakes. 
 … doing some ‘Muscle Moves’ activities, to help develop strong muscles needed for mark making and 

writing. 
 

Important Dates and Messages: 
 
 

 Our first Parent Consultation Evening of the year will take place on Monday 18th November. 
Sign-up sheets will be available after half term  
 

 We ask for a £5 cooking/craft donation every half term.  Please send donations in a sealed, 
named envelope and hand to Nursey staff. Thank you to those who have already sent in 
contributions.  
 

 Please remember - we have children in Nursery with severe allergies – no foods containing 
nuts or sesame in lunch boxes. Thank you. 

 
 Application forms for a place in one of our Reception Classes have been sent out in book 

bags – please contact us if you have not received your information yet. 
 

 Please bring wellies into Nursery as we are playing out in all weathers! 
 

 We encourage our children to be independent. Please help us by teaching your child to put on 
his/her coat independently. We will obviously lend a helping hand if needed! 

 
 From half term, starting on Thursday 7th November, we will be going to Forest Rangers every 

Thursday morning. Children can wear their own suitable, weather appropriate clothes - arms and legs 
covered and wellies are essential. 

 
 We are appealing for donations of compost for use in Nursery – any quantity is acceptable! 

 
 After half term we will be inviting you to parent workshops to help you learn more about physical 

development, reading and communication and language. Please look out for dates coming soon! 
 
  
 
 

 

Happy Birthday to: Lillie and  Thomas.                


